
  Calendar

August 2016

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3

Midweek Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Live stream our adult
Bible class on the book
of Matthew

4 5 6

7

Worship
9:00am - 10:00am
Visit in person or live
stream our worship
service, including songs,
prayers, the Lord's
Supper, and a sermon.

Worship
2:00pm - 3:00pm
Visit in person or live
stream our worship
service, including songs,
prayers, the Lord's
Supper, and a sermon.

8 9 10

Midweek Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Live stream our adult
Bible class on the book
of Matthew

11 12 13

14

Worship
9:00am - 10:00am
Visit in person or live
stream our worship
service, including songs,
prayers, the Lord's
Supper, and a sermon.

Worship

15 16 17

Midweek Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Live stream our adult
Bible class on the book
of Matthew

18 19 20
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2:00pm - 3:00pm
Visit in person or live
stream our worship
service, including songs,
prayers, the Lord's
Supper, and a sermon.

21

Worship
9:00am - 10:00am
Visit in person or live
stream our worship
service, including songs,
prayers, the Lord's
Supper, and a sermon.

Worship
2:00pm - 3:00pm
Visit in person or live
stream our worship
service, including songs,
prayers, the Lord's
Supper, and a sermon.

22 23 24

Midweek Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Live stream our adult
Bible class on the book
of Matthew

25 26 27

28

Worship
9:00am - 10:00am
Visit in person or live
stream our worship
service, including songs,
prayers, the Lord's
Supper, and a sermon.

Worship
2:00pm - 3:00pm
Visit in person or live
stream our worship
service, including songs,
prayers, the Lord's
Supper, and a sermon.

29 30 31

Midweek Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Live stream our adult
Bible class on the book
of Matthew
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Category Key
Administrative
Outreach Group
Special Event
Worship Assemblies
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